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Erika Meyer <ekm@seastorm.com>

FHIS-0042885 Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Hotline
1 message

FAA Hotline <fhis@faa.gov> Mon, Apr 19, 2021 at 3:31 AM
Reply-To: FAA Hotline <fhis@faa.gov>
To: ekm@seastorm.com

Good Morning Ms. Meyer,

Thank you for contacting the FAA Hotline. Based on your circumstances, we suggest you contact your local FAA Flight
Standards District Office (FSDO). The FSDO is our office that investigate drone operations.

To find your local FSDO, please visit the web link below and click on the drop down menu towards the bottom of the
page. Choose the state in which the event took place and contact the appropriate office. Please note that each office
provides a map of their individual service area, and your closest office may be in another state. When you call, ask to
speak to the duty inspector. Also, note that each office has a contact page that includes a link to allow you to email the
office directly.

http://www.faa.gov/about/office_org/field_offices/fsdo/

The FAA appreciates you taking the time to make this report and for your interest in aviation safety.

FAA Hotline Staff
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